
NOTICE OF OBJECTION 

Addressing our objections to Heritage Status for 437 & 441 Elizabeth Street 

437 Elizabeth St. –  

• a new addition was added which is not original to building
• original brick has been painted

Both buildings are not of any significant architectural detail that is of any cultural importance. 
The buildings are presently not taking advantage of property lot size for potentially more dense 
coverage. When both buildings were purchased the terms and conditions did not include 
heritage restrictions – this is being “beside” introduced “after”. Existing (adjacent properties) 
are both high rise construction. The properties should be allowed to be developed for more 
people to enjoy the downtown (high rise) experience. These properties 437 & 441 will be 
devalued if given the heritage designation. 
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